
 

Weekly Newsletter 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Many thanks to F4CADS and an array of helpers, who supported the 
magical Christmas shop event today.  The children had an exciting time buying gifts 
for their loved ones.  Be sure to put them under the tree and don’t peak until 
Christmas! 
 

Thank you to Miss Webb for hosting an Early Maths get-together for parents this 
week. She explained subitising, the importance of early number and the joy of 
Numberblocks!  
 

Year 5 and 6 Rock Climbers enjoyed a morning experiencing the climbing wall at Sir 
Henry Floyd school; this opportunity was organised through our participation in 
Mandeville Sports Partnership, which aims to improve access to a wide range of 
sports. 
 

A quick reminder that everyone is invited to our Christmas Fayre next Friday 
13th December, held on the Junior site after school until 5pm.  Year 6 are designing 
and making games for younger children so are hoping for some willing customers. 
We would like to thank Hartwell Nurseries and Dobbies Garden Centre who both 
donated Christmas trees to school. These have been decorated beautifully by the 
School Councillors. 
 

We would like to say thank you to Miss Holland who has been teaching the Year 3 
class alongside Mrs Brogan whilst Mrs Chialoufas has been on maternity leave. 
Tuesday is her last day as we welcome Mrs Chialoufas back after Christmas. There 
is a payment option on School Comms if you wish to contribute to her leaving gift.  
 

Yours faithfully, 
Mrs Wilde 

 
 

After School Clubs Spring 1 

 

We are happy to be able to offer the following school led after school clubs next term. As always 
they will begin the second week of term, so run from week commencing Monday 13th January 
and running up until and including the week commencing Monday 10th February. The payment 
options will open first thing tomorrow morning and as always are on a first come first served 
basis.  

https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/our-favourite-day-of-the-year-f4cads-christmas-shop/?doing_wp_cron=1733493637.3955268859863281250000
https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/curriculum/maths/
https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/rock-climbing-experience/


 
Infants - open to all Infants  
Board Games Club - Monday - Mrs Bowman - Max 15  
Art Club - Tuesday - Miss Webb - Max 15 

 
Juniors - open to all Juniors  
Film Club - Monday - Mrs Thomas - Max 15 - All Juniors (with permission to allow the children to 
watch and discuss PG films) 
Choir Club- Tuesday - Mrs Clements - Max 24 

Book Club - Thursday - Mrs Borchart - Max 18  
Dance Club - Thursday - Mrs Brogan, Miss Bailey and Mrs Clements  - Max 30. Further 
information has already been sent out about this club and Mrs Brogan will be in contact early 
next week with a list of those that she is able to take. It is already over subscribed so she is 
working out a way to make it as fair as possible. 
 

Superstars of the Week 

Little Owls: Eddie and Jemima 

Year 1: Molly and Noah F 

Year 2: Ethan N and Theo 

Year 3: Donnie and Louisa  
Year 4: Aadam and Archer 
Year 5: Alice and John 
Year 6: Maya S, Charlie and Josh  

House Points totals   

Claydon: Infants 712  + Juniors 1247  
Chequers: Infants 690  + Juniors 1044  
Blenheim: Infants 631 + Juniors 1190   
Hughenden: Infants 606 + Juniors 1162  
 

Link to school calendar   
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https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/events/?doing_wp_cron=1718374498.1068599224090576171875
https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/

